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Board of Directors Meeting  
OFFICERS 2013/2014 

President………….. 

President-Elect……. 

Secretary………….. 

Treasurer………….. 

V/P Bingo………… 

Immediate Past Presi-

dent……………………………….. 

Larry Holly 

Charlie Guidry 

Ursula Rushing 

Maureen Jouett 

Don Sutton 

 

Sharon Darmon 

Board of Directors 2013/2014 

 
Peggy Murphey…...Kathy Clark-Jones 

Geraldine Lorio…...Kenneth Murray 

Mark Hyde…...Vacant 

Committee Chair 2013/2014 
 

Mark Hyde………………..Americanism 

Kathy Jones………..Community Service 

Charlie Guidry…………..Youth Projects 

Kenneth Murray…………...Membership 

Peggy/Steven Murphey…………..RFAC 

Nancy Lechuga…………….Child Abuse 

Maureen Jouett/Don Sutton...Fundraising 

Teresa Young/Geraldine Lorio…...Excel  

Monica Cooley………………Scrapbook 

Ursula Rushing………………….Awards 

Service to Our Community 

Since 1955 

Welcome!! 

New Members!! 

 

1. Ms Barbara West 

Ms West is a return mem-

ber to our club with more 

than twenty years of Ex-

change experience 

 

2. All-American Chevrolet 

of Killeen. Mr. Mark 

Chockran, General Man-

ager. We welcome our 

first Business member  of 

this administrative year. 

Officers and Directors Notes 

 

1. Board members are asked to 

review their responsibilities as 

stated in the bylaws and blue 

book. 

2. Add one more member to the 

BOD to replace Mr. Young 

who resigned to fulfill his du-

ties as District President-Elect. 

3. Consider action required for  
members (that are) delinquent 

in monthly dues.  

4. Storage locker tabled until 

we’ve had a chance to clean 

and determine a suitable size 

to fit our present needs. 

5. Consider changes to number 

of meeting days per month. 

6. Review calendar events. 

7. Solidify Speaker’s dates. 
 

Members are highly encourage to 

contact any officer or Director 

concerning any item above or is-

sues that you would like the BOD  

to consider. 
July Birthdays 

Teresa Garvin………… 

Regina Ross………….. 

Nancy Lechuga……… 

Abdul Subhani……….. 

Sharon Darmon………. 

Charlie Guidry……….. 

 2 July 

 7 July 

 8 July 

 8 July 

21 July 

26 July 

July Anniversaries 
Geraldine Lorio……………… 

Monica Cooley………………. 

Kathy Clark-Jones……...……. 

Teresa Garvin………………... 

 1 July 

11 July 

19 July 

 27July 

Congratulations! 

Mrs Teresa Young 

National Award 

Individual Membership 

10 Member Pin Award 
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Dr Ann Farris, Killeen Assistant Manager for Internal Service accepts a token of appreciation from President Holly 

Guest Speaker 

July 29, 2013 

Dr. Farris presented a brief over-

view of Internal Services depart-

ment. Specifically human re-

sources, IT, finance, and support 

services to include changes in 

leadership positions with her de-

partment. Dr Farris is an ex-

tremely motivated leader and edu-

cator serving a diverse Central 

Texas community that is both ci-

vilian and military in its nature. 

She spoke passionate about in-

vesting in causes that make a dif-

ference in this community, align 

closely with her personal mission 

statement, and utilize her commu-

nication skills in leading, planning 

strategically, building relation-

ships, developing people, and 

solving problems.  

Website: www.killeenexchangeclub.org or P.O. Box 1116, Killeen, TX. 76540-1116 

August Speakers 
Aug 5— Mr. Mathew Van Valken-

burgh, Director of Aviation 

 

Aug 12— Ms Sandra Smith, CAP 

Center Counselor 

 

Aug 26— Ms Leslie Hinkle, Director 

of Community Development 

Announcements 

1. District quarterly meeting will be 

held in Hillsboro, TX at Lone Star Res-

taurant beginning at 11:00 AM, 10 Au-

gust 2013 

 

2.  RFAC monthly meeting will be held 

at Gatesville, TX in the High School 

beginning at 7:00 PM on 8 August 

2013.  

 

3.  BOD meeting will held on at 1:00 

PM at Yank  Sing Restaurant Aug 19. 

District website:  
www.texasdistrictexchange.org 

 

National website:  
www.nationalexchange.org 

 

Guest Speaker 

July 22, 2013 
Mr. Peter DiLILLo, Killeen Recy-

cling Manager, presented  the present 

city’s recycling program and changes 

to future services. Mr DiLILLo dis-

cussed personnel, resource recovery 

facilities, recyclable materials, and 

things to come in the future. Specifi-

cally, the proposed    “Mandatory” 

residential resource recovery program 

and home chemical collections. Plan-

ning is ongoing for commercial fiber 

recovery and organics separation and 

recovery program. 


